On January 17th, Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM2 - Project Modifications for Roosevelt Elementary:

Question:  What happened to the vendors?

Response:  There were five (5) portables that needed to be demolished and four (4) that needed to be relocated in order to allow the construction to be completed.  The demolition and relocation of the portables was scheduled to start in April 2005, however, the school still needed the portables and could not allow them to be taken out of service until the summer.  During the summer, there were delays because the demolition contractor was not immediately available to demolish the portables once they were vacated.  There was also delays with relocating the four (4) portables due to a change in the water retention requirements and a global shortage of cement needed to construct the new foundations for the portables.
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